



Tel.: +202 24 452 004 +202 24 452 734 +202 24 452 635 +202 24 453 427

+202 24 453 444

Cairo 16/09/2023

Dear Preparatory 3 parents of new students, Greetings to you all!

We hope you've had a fruitful and meaningful summer vacation and are yearning to start a new academic year in New Ramses College as much as we are. This is why we would like to cordially invite you to our conference which will be very beneficial, as you will be introduced to our school rules as well as your son's / daugther's teachers.

This conference will be held on Thursday 21st of September from 11:30 am to 1:00 pm in the music room on the second floor.

Looking forward to meeting you all and having a new successful academic year together.

Thank you...

Best Regards,

Deputy for the Preparatory Stage

Shadwa Samir

I hadwa Zaniv

College Director

Hala Toma